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Social Subjects 


Our topic this term is Vikings. This has been planned by the children through our floorbook. 








Literacy:  We will continue to use our Active Literacy strategies to help us Say, make/break, blend, read and write a range of words with our new sounds. We will continue to consolidate our learning on our previous sounds between moving onto a new sound.                                                 


P3 will be focusing on developing their knowledge of adjectives and question marks. 


This term we will be writing imaginative stories linked to Pirates. The children will investigate setting, character and P3 will begin to add speech marks to their writing.  
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Science: This term the class will be investigating the properties of water. We will also be investigating forces, specifically magnets.                    RME: This term we will explore the story of Easter as well as world religions and beliefs and values. Expressive Art – This term we will be creating different pieces of art related to our topic and Easter. Technology: This term we will be creating model Viking ships out of junk and Viking shields. 








Numeracy:                                                                                           


P3 will be learning to understand and use fact families in addition and subtraction. We will also work on developing our multiplication knowledge.      


This term we will be focusing on money as a real life skill, through play. We will be working on recognising using coins up to £1. They will work on paying for items using a variety of coins and giving change. 























 





Health & Wellbeing


We will be looking at substance misuse and how to be safe around medicines. We will also be starting our SHRE lessons on My Family, Feelings and Safety, Similarities, Diversity and Respect and Keeping Clean.                                       Our PE days are Mondays and Tuesdays. In PE this term we will be focussing on team games and ball skills. Children can wear relaxed uniform on these days. Please ensure that all jewellery is removed before school on gym days. 














How you can help at home… 


It is important that we learn our spelling words at home. We will send a range of fun activities you can try at home to help your child practice their sound for the week. Our reading will be on Bug club. Homework will be posted on Teams on a Monday and a paper copy sent home. If there are any problems with Logins or access, please let me know. 


.





Save the date: National Numeracy Parent Workshop will be held on 21st February 1.30pm. All parents are invited.   Stay and Play Dates: 17th February and 17th March at 2pm                                                                                                                                  I hope you all had a lovely Christmas & New Year, although it seems so long ago now. We would be most grateful if you could please label all uniforms with a biro/sharpie pen to allow us to return them to the rightful owner. Miss Doyle will be taking the class on a Thursday PM and all day Friday. 


If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. You can also keep up with our learning by following our Twitter page @MrsBrown_P3b. Many Thanks Mrs Brown.













